STUDENTS ARE REQUIRED TO INDIVIDUALLY SUBMIT THEIR RESUMES ON VISTARA WEBSITE AS PER DETAILS GIVEN



Dear Applicant,

Thank you so much for your interest in Vistara.
We acknowledge the receipt of your application, and will reach out to you soon if your resume is found suitable for the positions open with us.

Please Note: You are requested to register your application for the same(kindly Click here). This would help you to track your Application Status, Interview(s) Status or Future Opportunities.

It is advised to all job seekers to be wary of any unknown persons misusing Vistara / TATA SIA Airlines Ltd identity. Please note that we do not solicit or accept payment in the form of security deposit or otherwise for employment purposes and we have a purely merit-based employee selection practice. We will not be liable for any kind of loss or damage incurred as a result of dealing with such unknown persons misusing our name.

Best Regards,
HR @ Vistara

